
Vermilion County
Regional Office

of Education
www.roe54.kl2.il.us

Michael R. Metzen
Regional Superintendent of Schools

mmetzen@roe54.kl 2.il.us

Cheryl S. Reifsteck
Assistant Regional Superintendent

csreifsteck@roe54.k 1 2.il.us

October 4, 2010

Greg Irwin
Georgetown-Ridge Farm CUSD #4
400 W. West
Georgetown,, IL, 61846

Dear Greg:

Enclosed you will find the Annual Agreement/invoice regarding the Drug Abuse Prevention Program.

Return the completed form along with your check made payable to the Region Superintendent of Schools
as soon as possible.

If you have any questions contact Jan at 431-2668.

Sincerely,

Michael Metzen
Regional Superintendent of Schools
Vermilion County, Illinois

200 S. College Suite B, Danville, IL 61832
Telephone: (217) 431-2668 FAX: (217) 431-2671



AGREEMENT/INVOICE

This agreement is entered into by and between the Regional Superintendent of Schools,
hereinafter referred to as the Regional Superintendent, and Georgetown-Ridge Farm
CUSD #4 hereinafter referred to as the School District.

WHEREAS, the School District receives money generated by the Drug Free Schools and
Communities Act: and

WHEREAS, the Regional Superintendent operates a Drug Abuse Prevention Program
bank account.

NOW THEREFORE, it is agreed as follows:

1. The Regional Superintendent and the School District shall
enter into a cooperative agreement for the use of a portion of
the money generated by the Drug Free Schools and
Communities Act. The Regional Superintendent, in
cooperation with the Vermilion County Sheriff, shall act as
administrative and fiscal agent for said agreement.

2. This cooperative agreement shall be known as the Vermilion
County Drug Abuse Prevention Program (DAPP) and

3. Hereafter referred to as the Program.

4. In the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2010 and ending June 30,
2011, your School District shall pay the Program $4.00 per
pupil enrolled in grades Kindergarten through Eighth. This
enrollment shall be based upon figures contained in each
School District's Annual Six Day Enrollment Report for the
above mentioned fiscal year

Your district enrollment for the 2010-2011 school year is 788
multiplied by $4.00 per student equals an amount due of
$3152.00 . Make your check payable to the Regional
Superintendent of Schools.

5. The Program shall provide financial assistance to the
Vermilion County Drug Abuse Prevention Program as
Administered by the Regional Superintendent and the
Vermilion County Sheriffs Department and to other
substance abuse prevention programs deemed worthwhile for
the School District.

Executed this day of , 2010

By
Board President

By .
Regional Superintendent of Schools/


